ANTHONY R. FANuUCCI
MAYOR

November 12, 2020
To:  Council President Spinelli and Members of the City Council

Re:  Re-appointment of Demetrica L. Todd-Ruiz, Esq., as Judge of the Vineland Municipal
Court.

Dear Council President Spinelli and Members of City Council,

The 3 year term for Vineland Municipal Court Judge served by Demetrica L. Todd-Ruiz
has expired. I have spoken to members of the court staff, attorneys, and police officers, and they
all concur that Judge Todd-Ruiz served as Judge fairly and administered justice competently. As
such, I am respectfully requesting City Council ratify my re-appointment of Judge Todd-Ruiz to
the Bench of the Vineland Municipal Court for a 3 year term commencing November 25, 2020
and ending November 24, 2023.

Respectfully Yours,

Anthony R. Fanucci
Mayor, City of Vineland
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